
CORRESPONDENCE RELATED TO PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
 
 
 
From: Jon Mathis <jgmathis@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 4:03 PM 
To: City Administrator <ca@cityofwillard.org> 
Subject: Petition to have Willard discontinue using Liberty Utilities 
 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I would like to know if Willard has petitioned the PSC to discontinue using Liberty Utilities. I 
would also like to know if we have explored alternate electrical providers. Such as having city 
utilities of Springfield or SWEC  take over?  
 
I do not believe that continuing using Liberty is in the best public interest of Willard and I believe 
that is something that we can demonstrate this to the PSC.  
 
Kind regards,  
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